NAT. TELEPHONE N? 117.

UNION OFFICES,
E. HARRY WADAMS.

CLERK,

EVESHAM.

28th August, 1912

Dear Sir,

"DIVERSION OF "THE STOCKEY" FOOTPATH"

-------------------------_‘---_-------

The Magistrates Clerk congidere it necessary that
there should be a signed consent to the proposed diversion, and
to the making of the new footpath. I accordingly enclose
consent,which please sign, and return to me by next post,
as the papers must be filed at Worcester on Monday next.

Yours faithfully,
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Clerk to the gouncil.

Revd. W. C. Allsebrook,
Badsey,

Evesham.




